
Perquimans County’s Vision:
To be a community of opportunity in which to live, learn, work, prosper and play.

PERQUIMANS COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

P.O. BOX 45
HERTFORD, NORTH CAROLINA 27944

TELEPHONE: 1-252-426-7550

P U B L I C N O T I C E

The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners will hold a Board Retreat

on Tuesday, March 27, 2018, beginning at 9:00 a.m. in the Conference Room of the

Emergency Services Building located at 159 Creek Drive, Hertford, NC 27944.

At this meeting, the Board will identify initiatives for the next ten years. The

Board will not take any action during this Retreat.
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